23 December 2013

Public Infrastructure Inquiry
Productivity Commission
LB2 Collins Street East
Melbourne, VIC 8003

Email: infrastructure@pc.gov.au

Dear Commissioners,

Re: Chus submission to the Public Infrastructure Inquiry

Cbus welcomes the opportunity to provide comment to the Productivity
Commission as part of its inquiry into Public Infrastructure.

Please find attached our written submission which does not contain ‘in
confidence’ material and can be placed on the Commission’s website.

Cbus would also welcome the opportunity to participate in the
Commission’s consultative processes prior to the release of the draft
report in March 2014.

Specifically, we would be interested in assisting the Commission to
further explore potential liquidity solutions that Government may be able
to provide to assist further investment in infrastructure by superfunds.

We look forward to the release of the report and our Chair, The Hon.
Steve Bracks, AC would be pleased to have the opportunity to provide
feedback on it through appearing at the public hearings scheduled for
April 2014.

Y% sincerely,
David Atkin
Chief Executive Officer
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